

 Children's Services 222 Upper street Islington London N1 1XR

Dear Ms Fox

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST REF No: 485362.

Thank you for your information request, received on 23<sup>rd</sup> April 2013.

You requested the following:

In relation to the 'White Report' I was enquiring as to whether there were any discussions on the report in meetings, memos, letters, emails, etc or any other information of this nature.

## Response:

The attached (Report into Management of Child Care Services in Islington Ian White and Kate Hart) is the only item that our searches have located in relation to discussions on the White Report.

If you have a complaint about the handling of this information request, please contact: Information Complaints, Corporate Resources, Room G17, Town Hall, Upper Street, London N1 2UD. Email: <a href="mailto:infocomplaints@islington.gov.uk">infocomplaints@islington.gov.uk</a>

Further information is also available from the Information Commissioner's Office, at Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. Telephone: 01625 545 700. Web: www.ico.gov.uk

Yours sincerely,

Cleanshore

Eleanor Schooling Corporate Director, Children's Services Islington Council

If you would like this document in large print or Braille, audiotape or in another language, please telephone 020 7527 2000.